
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

HARBOR LANE LOW PRESSURE 
FORCE MAIN (LPFM) EXTENSION 

Location: Harbor Ln, Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410  
 
Project Description: The project consists of the installation of approximately 1,300 feet  
of 2-inch low-pressure force main (LPFM) as an extension to the current low-pressure force main 
system on Old Donald Ross. The proposed LPFM will run along the east side of Harbor Lane going 
north from the intersection of Harbor Lane and Old Donald Ross. The purpose of this project is to  
provide a low-pressure sewer connection to the existing system to the properties on Harbor Lane. 
Property owners are not required to connect to the low pressure sewer system. 
 
Schedule: Construction will take place from July 31, 2025 to November 12, 2025. 
 
What to Expect: Contractor will be excavating, installing LPFM, and restoring surfaces. 
Asphalt and concrete may have temporary patches until final construction of these items takes 
place. All landscape, sod, concrete, asphalt, and paint will be restored. 

CONSTRUCTION TEAM 
 
Contractor: Jamie Underground, Inc. 
Construction Manager/Engineer: Chen Moore and Associates, Inc. 

QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS? 
 
Contact the Project Construction 
Manager: 
 
Bryan Cullop 
Senior Construction Specialist 
Chen Moore and Associates, Inc. 
bcullop@chenmoore.com 
(561) 281-0609 
 
OR  
 
Brian Keilty 
Capital Projects Coordinator 
Seacoast Utility Authority 
bkeilty@sua.com 
(561) 627-2900 x 1414 

July 24, 2025 


